
 

Name: TU Dublin Electoral Commission 

Aide Memoires from the meetings in 

February-April 2023 

 

2nd February 2023 – Electoral Commission Meeting 

- The minutes from the last meeting were approved 

- Possibility of pre-polling online was investigated – elections to take place on paper ballots this 

spring but the online option possibility is investigated for future 

- Part-Time Officer election process was discussed, decided that 2 proposers are required 

- Full-Time and Postgraduate Officer elections were discussed and decisions made on 

regulations, nomination process and budgets – Electoral Information Manual prepared 

 

6th March 2023 – Electoral Commission Meeting 

- The minutes from the last meeting were approved 

- General nominee eligibility was discussed 

- Candidates meeting was discussed and preparations made 

- Complaints process and voting instructions were discussed and decisions made 

- Leadership Debate was discussed 

 

10th March 2023 – Electoral Commission Meeting 

- Returning Officer terms, Polling Clerk terms and Candidates declaration were ratified 

- Electoral Commission ratified the candidates for Full-Time and Part-Time roles for TU Dublin 

SU 

- It was agreed that missing nominations for missing positions (City Campus VP and LGBTQ+ 

Rights Officer) will be reopened and elections take place in spring 2023 

- Leadership Debate was discussed 

 

March 2023 

- Electoral Commission reviewed complaints and queries and oversaw Elections 2023 

- Electoral Commission planned by-election for City Campus Vice President 


